December 1, 2016

Dear Rousseau Families,

The Rousseau Home & School Association is working on a fundraiser for December
which will engage the students in wreath-making in order to raise funds for the school.
We believe it is a great way to collaborate with the students and parents in a fun activity
while raising funds for the school before the end of the year.

There will be three wreath-making workshops after school December 7th, 8th and 12th.
The workshops will take place in the gym from 3:30 to 5:00 each day. The wreaths will
range in price from $25 to $35 dollars and will be sold at the school on December 13™,
14t 15 and possibly (if there are any left) on the 17%.

If you purchase your wreath on the first day of the sale, you will have an opportunity to
select your child’s masterpiece, as each wreath will have a tag attached with the artist’s
name. From the 14" to the 17" of December all wreaths will be open to sell to
everyone.

In order to make this fundraiser a success we will most definitely need your help. We
are looking for volunteers to help supervise and help the children during the workshops
as well as to sell the wreaths.

Please see the permission form/volunteer sign-up sheet on the other side of this page
and return it to your child’s teacher on Monday, December 5th.

We are absolutely looking forward to spreading holiday cheer this December with
Rousseau wreaths!!

Thank you,

Rousseau Home & School Association



